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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Honors Retiring Team Members at Annual Holiday 
Party 

Alpena, MI — Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) celebrated the retirement of four 
valued team members during its Annual Holiday Party, held on Saturday, December 7, 2024. 
Cheryl Christensen, Jan "JT" Dullack, Cherly Kelly, and Lisa Stone were honored for their years 
of dedicated service to the credit union and its members. 

“Each of these individuals has played a vital role in the success of AAACU, and it was an honor 
to celebrate their hard work and commitment with their colleagues,” said Donald J. Mills, 
President and CEO of Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union. “They have made a lasting impact on 
our team and the community, and while we will miss them, we wish them all the best in this 
exciting new chapter of their lives.” 

The retirees were recognized during the holiday celebration, surrounded by their fellow team 
members, for their outstanding contributions over the years. Their dedication has been a key 
factor in the growth and success of AAACU, and their service has touched countless members 
throughout the community. 

As part of the celebration, each retiree received special recognition and heartfelt thanks from 
their colleagues and leadership team. The team at AAACU wishes Cheryl, JT, Cherly, and Lisa 
all the best in their well-deserved retirements and hopes they enjoy this exciting new phase in 
their lives. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the state of 
Michigan. As of November 30, 2024, AAACU provides service to 47,823 members with total assets equal 
to $861,546,565. 

 


